Free firearm workshop planned for Oct. 25

In Nebraska, hunting is a sport, social event, type of relaxation and family tradition.

This fall, Western Insurors, the Thomas Agency of Sutherland and Platte Valley Agency of
Ogallala have teamed up with Rick Windham and his Outdoor University Series to promote
hunters’ safety.

On Thursday evening, Oct. 25 at 7 p.m. CT a free “firearms safety workshop” sponsored by
Western Insurors will be held at the Public Safety Building in North Platte. Pre-registration is
necessary to reserve seating. Go to westerninsurors.com or stop in one of their many locations
in western Nebraska.

“We are in the business of protecting people and understand that education and protection are
key elements to a safe and happy hunting season,” said Western Insurors Office Manager
Carrie Brown. “We are excited about the firearms safety class and working with Rick. We
believe strongly in giving back to our communities and thought what better way than by
promoting hunters safety. We have also developed and dedicated an entire section of our
website to hunters.”




